Ysgol Rhiwabon Pont Adam Rhiwabon Wrecsam LL14 6BT

Ffôn: (01978) 822392 e-bost: mailbox@rhiwabon-high.wrexham.sch.uk www.ysgolrhiwabon.co.uk



Ysgol Rhiwabon Pont Adam Ruabon Wrexham LL14 6BT

Tel: (01978) 822392 e-mail: mailbox@rhiwabon-high.wrexham.sch.uk

www.ysgolrhiwabon.co.uk

Ysgol Rhiwabon

Pennaeth - Melanie Ferron-Evans B.A.(Joint Hons) MSc. N.P.Q.H - Headteacher

3rd July 2024

Dear Parent/Guardian

Sports and Fun Day - Monday 8th July 2024

This week Mrs Aimee Jones is using assembly time to brief all our students and staff ready for our Sports Day on Monday 8th July 2024. In the event of poor weather, the event will be moved to Monday 15th July.

This year's Sports Day promises to be bigger and better than before. All students will be involved in the whole day and they will need to be in correct PE kit, which includes a hat, sun cream and coat to cover all weather situations.

Fun Activities

Alongside the traditional sports day events, we are hoping to have some fun activities to engage all students. This will include fun side stalls, inflatable basketball shooting, tug of war, golf and football darts. The day will also feature an inflatable challenge as part of the competitions.

Refreshments

- Refreshments will be available on the field through the day, including a tuck shop, an ice cream van with prices ranging from 50pm for sweets to £2.50 for an ice cream.
- Some of the stalls and refreshments will require a small amount of pocket money if your child wishes to participate.
- The canteen however will be open as normal for break and lunch time.

Provision will be in place for any child who needs to spend some or part of the day in school.

We expect excellent behaviour, but do reserve the right to remove any student from the day if their behaviour is not appropriate.

Last year's Sports Day was a huge success and part of our summer celebrations and we are all really looking forward to this year's event.

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely

M. Temm. Ears.

M Ferron-Evans Headteacher A Jones]

PE Curriculum Leader

G:\Admin\Admin 2023-2024\Letters\Letters to parents\Sports Day Letter to parents 03.07.24.doo